
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sponsors and Friends, 
  
We hope you had a wonderful, safe Thanksgiving Holiday. And we will all be busy getting ready to celebrate 
Christmas in only one month.  
  
Great news from Vision for Africa, International -- The work is growing and expanding every week.  They now have 
a Vocational School for Printing and Media.  They have updated the International website with a beautiful 
powerpoint presentation that is current with photos of the ministry. 
  
Caution -- don't get the wrong impression by viewing these photos -- that the facilities and schools look too plush 
with all the trees, shrubs and gardens.  Peter is our manager in charge of landscaping and gardening.  VFAI 
employs a large number of local workers under the supervision of Peter and they earn the normal Uganda wages 
of about $40. per month.  The soil is rich and the workers available for employment in gardening is abundant.  
Maria wants all of our school children to know that they can become "Winners".  So she wants our schools and 
grounds to look like "Winners" live and grow here. 
  
Also, you may get the impression that the Mission looks prosperous and does not need money.  It takes a lot of 
money to continue building the African Village, dormitories for each school and additional orphanages (we call 
them Children's Homes). 
  
Your donations and gifts in 2007 have been wonderful and we thank you very much for your continued donations 
and prayer support.  May God richly bless you during the rest of 2007 as we all move forward.   
  
Here is the website you can click on to see the PowerPoint presentation: 
 
http://www.visionforafrica-intl.org/en/infos/download_en.html (direct link to English Presentation) 
http://www.visionforafrica-intl.org (Website) 
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